
 

 

              
 
 
 

12th July 2024 
       

 

Dear Parents/Carers  
 

We have been asked to share information from Hutton Henry and Station Town and Wingate Parish 
Councils to promote the free activities they have planned at Wingate Welfare Park for children aged 
5-12 years old during the summer holidays.  
 
Hutton Henry and Station Town and Wingate Parish Councils have been fortunate to obtain grant  
funding from the AAP for a programme of events to be held at Wingate Welfare Park. However, in  
order to claim this funding, ALL children must register in advance.  
 
Vouchers have now been issued to all of our children receiving benefit related Free School Meals – 
we know the registration process is not straight forward and representatives from the Parish Councils  
will be in school at our summer fayres on Tuesday 16th July, at both sites, to assist families in  
completing the registration. 
 
For those children not receiving benefit related free school meals there is a separate registration 

  process. This can be found here: https://forms.gle/rx8i4qSURsr63rMM9 or by scanning the QR code  
on the attached poster.  
 
 
Regards 
 

Marie-Louise Binks 

 
Mrs Marie-Louise Binks 
Head Teacher 

https://forms.gle/rx8i4qSURsr63rMM9

